
Locality Briefing
11/11/2022

Hi everyone, 

This has been my first full week out and 

about in Ross on Wye. Last week I completed 

my Highways Inspectors Course, and I am

pleased to say I passed! This week I have 

been catching up on enquiries that built up 

whilst I was away and responding to emails.

What I’ve been up to this week

Harry.Bradbury@balfourbeatty.com

Ross Town Locality

Self-Generated Works
When I am out and about on the network and I have the capacity, I undertake simple 

maintenance jobs providing it is safe to do so and requires no traffic management. 

What’s coming up & other news

INSPECTIONS COMPLETED/UPCOMING

No inspections this week.

Week Commencing 14/11/2022

Next week will be a mixed week, I have booked in

several parishes to go and introduce myself and 

discuss how I can be of assistance. I also have a 

few different inspections including assisting with 

Bromyard night time inspections.

If I have missed anyone off from my email asking 

when is convenient to come and introduce myself, 

my apologies, please do get in contact and I can 

put something into the diary! 

There are usually 2 pages to the briefing, the 

second page normally contains the ‘completed 

works’ section. Unfortunately I am still awaiting the 

report that provides this to be set to send to me, 

as soon as that starts, ill be sure to include it for 

you!

Site Visits

Today I have 2 scaffolding site visits in Ross Town

today and also my first meeting with Linton Parish 

Council to discuss their current issues and how I 

can be of assistance.

B4234, Kerne Bridge

Side entry gully 

unblocked resulting in 

standing water 

disappearing 

Hope Mansel Lane, 

Hope Mansel

A spring is causing 

water to run across the 

road and has washed 

away a verge. I made 

safe the area with 

cones and signage.


